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Andrews, David

From: Andrews, David

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 3:16 PM

To: 'Franzone, Tony’; King, Kevin

Cc: Cass, Lynn; Davis, Gregory; Harris, Howard

Subject: RE: Surface TD, RG 622-14-298, APl # 05 103 11780 00
Tony,

Consider this your verbal approval to proceed, and please direct the Sundry Notice to Kevin King.

Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

Qil and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970) 625-5682

E-mail: David. Andrews@state.co.us
Website: hitp://www.colorado.gov/cogcc

From: Franzone, Tony [mailto: Tony.Franzone@Williams.com]
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 8:42 AM

To: Andrews, David; King, Kevin

Cc: Cass, Lynn; Davis, Gregory; Harris, Howard

Subject: Surface TD, RG 622-14-298, API # 05 103 11780 00

Dave and/or Kevin,

We are currently at a Surface TD of 3055 ft MD, on the RG 622-14-298, APl # 05 103 11780 00, and our State Permit has
a Surface TD of 3067 ft.

We are requesting permission to proceed with the slightly shallower depth, our 9-5/8” casing may end up a little short of
the 3055’ TD, depending on the pipe tally.

Should this change meet your approval, we will submit the necessary Sundry.

We apologize coming up a little bit short, it was an oversight on our part, and will work toward trying to prevent this in
the future.

Thanks

Tony Franzone

Drilling Engineer

Williams RMT

mob.: 970 589 1454

off.: 970 2859377 ext 2719



